
PSA members' notice: Upcoming Intersectoral Meeting 
 
The PSA Provincial Office in Nelspruit is pleased to announce that the PSA will be hosting an 
Intersectoral Meeting in the Gert Sibande Region on 3 October 2025. This exciting event will offer a 
valuable platform for networking, fostering unity, and sharing information across various sectors and 
stakeholders. 
 
Ticket cos R20 per person and all funds raised will be donated to a local NGO, reaffirming the PSA’s 
commitment to community upliftment. Please note that the event is limited to 350 members on a first-
come, first-served basis. Secure your spot early! 

 
Date:  3 October 2025 
Venue: To be confirmed (Gert Sibande Region – Ermelo) 
Time:  08:00 (Registration) 
 
Transport will be provided only for PSA members in the Gert Sibande Region. Members from outside the 
region are welcome to attend, but transport will not be provided.  
 
All interested members must submit their names along with proof of payment by 15 August 2025 to 
secure their place. Please send your name list and proof of payment to: Martha.Gondwe@psa.co.za and 
Sbongile.Ngomane@psa.co.za. 
 
T-shirts and refreshments will be provided. Let us come together in unity, build stronger connections, and 
support a meaningful cause. The PSA looks forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
Reuben Maleka  
GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: MPUMALANGA 

28-07-2025 

 

mailto:Martha.Gondwe@psa.co.za
mailto:Sbongile.Ngomane@psa.co.za

